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Supreme Court Approves Wellness in the Law Recommendations 
The New Jersey Supreme Court has approved a news series of recommendations to 
address well-being issues faced by attorneys as the Judiciary continues to address 
challenges facing members of the legal community. 

The Court authorized the continuation of five ongoing initiatives and approved 
four additional areas to be addressed in the new court year. 

The Court’s action comes ahead of a program on well-being in the law, moderated 
by Justice Lee A. Solomon, chair of the Supreme Court Committee on Wellness in 
the Law, at 2 p.m. on Thursday, May 9, to address issues of concern identified by 
the committee. Registration for the virtual program is available here. 
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https://www.njcourts.gov/sites/default/files/notices/2024/05/n240508d.pdf
https://njcourts.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_HSoYRRfPRJuiXUJ3JGDSsQ#/registration

